
E.W. Foster’s Monday Memo 
Monday, October 15th, 2018 

 
LAST CALL for SPIRIT WEAR 
E.W Foster is going to look great with all of the Spirit Wear that has been ordered. The close off date has been 
extended to midnight on Tuesday, October 16th in case you missed ordering over the weekend. The Parent Portal 
can be found at https:/www.tategear.com/ewffalcons. 
 
Terry Fox 
A big thank you to our school community for collecting over $2,700 in donations for the Terry Fox 
Foundation.  Way to go! 

 
From the Library 
Our students have many amazing online resources at their fingertips!  Over the next few weeks watch for helpful 
tips and guidelines to accessing some of these resources from home.  To access these tools at home your child 
would use their board login and password.  If your child does not know this information they can request it from 
their teacher. 
This week check out the Elementary Internet Tools page.   
1. Go to the school website http://ewf.hdsb.ca/ and click on the 'Websites' tab. 
2. Here you will find direct links to many regularly used websites. 
3. Click on the link for ENGLISH Internet Tools. 
4. This is a great opportunity to see if your child's login information works. 
5. Check out NoveList - a great resource for book recommendations!  See something you want to read? Check to 
see if it is in our library by clicking on the link to our Foster Library from the Website tab on our school website. 

 
Hot Dog Days at EWF 
Once again this year EW Foster will have a Hot Dog day on the last Tuesday of the month. Proceeds will go directly 
to Halton Learning Foundation (HLF). HLF does important work for the schools and students in the Halton District 
School Board. They contribute funds for such things as student subsidies, scholarship funding and engagement 
funding to enable schools to purchase additional resources and fund educational programming. 
The Hot Dog lunch will include a Hot Dog and condiments with a Halal option, apples slices and a cookie. The 
orders will be done two months at a time, so the October and November will be available soon on School Cash 
Online.  

 
Grade 4 Testing 
Grade 4 students will be writing the CCAT (Canadian Cognitive Abilities Test) during the week of October 22-26th. If 
you have any questions or concerns please contact the school. 

 
Calling All Three-Year Olds - Kindergarten Open Houses 
Milton’s Open House for parents of new kindergarten students for the 2019-2020 school year will be held at P.L. 
Robertson Public School on Thursday, November 15th from 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. For more information visit 
https://www.hdsb.ca/parents/Pages/Kindergarten/Registering-for-K.aspx . 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL UPDATE 
Lunch Box Orders:  LBO is now live to EWF.  Intro letters have been sent home and you can access the file attached 
on the Monday Memo. 
NOW:  Go online and pre-order meals - vendors will rotate 
CUT OFF: You must order by Sunday, Oct 21 @ 12:00pm for the first week (and by noon every Sunday moving 
forward for the following weeks) 
FIRST DELIVERY:  THURSDAY, OCTOBER 25 - second break  

 
 
Active Chefs Event:  Registration is closed.  We are allowed 130 participants for the program and received more 
than we can accommodate.  We email those who handed in forms before the cut off as well as those who did not. 
Those who did not get on the initial list will be placed on a waiting list in chronological order, in case of any 
cancellations.  Forms were numbered as they were received in the office.  

   
XMovement:  The XMovement program is coming up quickly.  We have two sets of sessions with them, one in 
November and one in February. XDance will take place November 12, 13, 14 with a family and community event 
taking place in the evening on November 14th.   

 
Movie Night:  Who will be more excited?  The parents or the kids?   
We are excited to announce that we will be showing the movie INCREDIBLES 2 on 
Friday November, 9th @ 6:30pm in the EWF gym. The THEME for this event is 
SUPER HEROES! So we need ALL students to come to the movie dressed in their 
favourite superhero costume!  

We are equally excited that we will also be offering a "Winter Market" where local vendors and small businesses 
will showcasing their products for all to enjoy and purchase/pre order in the Mall.  There will be crafts, jewellery, 
baked goods, food products and much more. The list of specific vendors will come out shortly and we are looking 
forward to the opportunity to purchase great products, by local vendors, ahead of the holiday season. 
EW Foster Rocks Because of You!!! 

 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates:                   
October 18th   Bus Safety Presentations 
October 22-26th  Grade 4 Testing - Canadian Cognitive Abilities Test  
October 26th   Spirit Day - Crazy Hair Day 
October 30th   Dental Screening - JK, SK, Grade 2 
October 31st   Halloween Parade (weather permitting) - costumes or orange and black 

Sharing Assembly, 1:35 pm 
November 1st   Photo Retake Day 
 


